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SUPPORT Hitch Rack Ranch Gravel Pit

3 messages

Tom Melancon <tbmelancon@gmail.com> Tue, Apr 19, 2016 at 4:05 PM
To: wally.erickson@state.co.us

Cc: Tom Melancon <tbmelancon@gmail.com>, Reece Eddy <reece.m.eddy@pfizer.com>,
Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us

Mr. Erickson,

| live south of Colorado Springs on Hwy 115, about 3 miles from the proposed gravel pit at the Hitch Rack
Ranch, permit # M2016010.

| SUPPORT the gravel pit as it provide critical material for the growth of Colorado Springs, provided jobs,
and promotes business in Colorado Springs. | ask you to please support the permit.

However, | strongly oppose more traffic on our two lane highway. It is already overloaded and dangerous.
Please approve the permit for the gravel pit ONLY if the state of Colorado will upgrade Highway 115 to 4
lanes, divided, with proper acceleration and deceleration lanes at all intersections.

Thank you for your consideration.
Thomas Melancon

990 Glenrock Dr.

Colorado Springs, CO 80926
719-213-7382

Signed
Thomas B. Melancow
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